
  

 

 

  

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

Ref: BORG-2-23-35641 

 

 

Ms Sarah Connolly 
Chair 
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee (PAEC) 
Parliament House 
Spring Street 
EAST MELBOURNE VIC 3002 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chair 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL PAEC CORRECTION TO TRANSCRIPT 

 
I refer to the Secretary’s PAEC hearing on 23 November 2023 in relation to the Department 
of Jobs, Skills, Industry and Regions. Ms Ellen Sandell MP sought clarification for budget 
funding for the CarbonNet Project in 2021-22 and 2022-23 financial years.   
 
I stated the figures of $5.4 million in 2021-22 and $7.8 million in 2022-23 were State funded. 
 
I wish to correct the record in relation to the budget costings noting that the figures relate to 
funds from the Australian Government.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Ms Danni Jarrett 
Deputy Secretary 
Industry, Trade and Investment 
Department of Jobs, Skills, Industry and Regions 
 

 
 
Date:  20/12/2023 
 




